
July 13,2008 
 
I as a somewhat informed resident of New Jersey respectfully request that every Green 
Energy Alternative be examined before you even discuss another nuclear power plant. 
The current plan to install a wind farm several miles off of the coast of  the state is a great 
idea .I have read that an executive of the Borgata hotel has said that customers at the 
hotel have requested rooms that overlook  the windmills in Atlantic City. Their graceful 
turning in the wind recovering electricity is something you can only appreciate in person 
I believe. The state and the major energy suppliers of the state should subsidize 
individual homeowners who wish to place solar panels on their homes and connect to the 
grid, so that the payback to the homeowner should not take so long. Can you  imagine 
hundreds of thousands of home owners and businesses of the state with roof top solar 
connected to the grid. California is now thought of as the leader in Alternative Energy ,I 
wish that it were New Jersey instead! 
 
 

Sincerely, 
Robert C Tigar 

Mount Holly, New Jersey  
 


